Zarling Julie

From: Howell, Patricia [Patricia.Howell@fldoe.org]

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 8:13 AM

To: Devlin Kathy; Figaredo-Alberts Sonia; Stillo-Gross Victoria
Cc: Bastos, Suzan; Mulvaney, Rebecca

Subiject: Sarasota SP&P with amendments approved by the Bureau
Attachments: October 2011 SP&P (Sarasota) 1 of 6.pdf

Hi, Kathy, Sonia, and Vicky — Attached to this and subsequent emails is the district’s SP&P with amendments approved
by the Bureau. We'll look forward to receipt of the original signature page when that has been completed. Thanks for
working with us through this process.

Patricia Howell, Program Director

Monitoring and Compliance

Bureau of Exceptional Education and Student Services
Phone: (850) 245-0476

FAX: (850) 245-0953 or (850) 245-0809

E-mail: Patricia.Howell@fldoe.org




